
 

 

 

 
 

May 21, 2018 

 

 

Dear Community Partners,       

 

 

 

The Lowell Health Expo is scheduled for August 16th from 10:00am to 3:00pm.    

This annual event is held in conjunction with Pink Arrow Community Day. 

 

The focus of this event is to promote the health and wellness of our community 

through information and education. This event is a wonderful way for you to show off 

the services you offer to assist families in maintaining a healthy lifestyle.  We 

encourage you to bring samples, hands-on exhibits, educational flyers and contact 

information.  However, we discourage you from direct product sales at the Health 

Expo which may detract from the educational nature of this event. 

 

Our event has moved to the North side of the library, Monroe Street Lowell MI. 

This venue provides for an increased number of vendors and encourages foot traffic, 

this space will be available on a first come first serve basis.  July 30, 2018 is the 

deadline for registration. We look forward to having you join us for the Lowell 

Health Expo!! 

 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have questions or concerns at 616-550-3021 or 

rosemaryhollinshead@yahoo.com 

 

 

Lowell Community Wellness 

PO Box 246 

Lowell Michigan 49331 

 
 

 

 

 

 


